
Town of Boscawen 

Conservation Commission Natural Resources Working Group 

Draft Minutes 

Thursday, June 27, 2019 at 5:00 pm 

 

In attendance: Mark Kaplan, Jeff Abbee (Conservation Commission), Lorrie Carey (Selectboard 
Representative), Mike Tardiff (Central Regional Planning). Also present, Town Administrator, Alan Hardy. 

Mike Tardiff made available some examples of plans from other communities on presenting natural 
resources. All reviewed Mike Tardiffs maps, asked questions regarding reading the maps and 
commented on surprising findings such as areas of Boscawen with exceptional views. Commissioner 
Mark Kaplan and Commissioner Jeff Abbe agreed they liked what Andover had done with their plan, but 
felt it may be a little too detailed for Boscawen.  Mike Tardiff reviewed the various layers of the 
potential plan for Boscawen and asked for guidance in what areas Boscawen would like covered.  
Commissioner Kaplan asked about how much could be covered with in the budget provided by the 
Conservation Commission for this plan. Selectwoman Carey asked if using natural resources as part of 
economic development could be considered in the plan. Mike Tardiff explained he would have to 
contact Planning Director Kellee Easler to finalize the contract and confirm how much could be done 
within the budget.  

Action: Mike Tardif will speak to Planning Director Easler to finalize a contract to bring back to the 
Conservation Commission for their meeting on July16, 2019. 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:00 pm at the request Seletman Ed Cherian so the Selectboard Meeting could 
commence. 

Respectfully submitted, Lorrie Carey 

 


